LHUMC Preschoolers Newsletter
February 2020 

Please remember tuition is due the first of the month.

Registration for 2020-2021 School Year
Registration is currently being held for our 2020-2021 school year.  Registration forms were sent home with our students in the 3-year old program in January.  We ask that if you are interested in returning next year, please send in the registration form and the $75 non-refundable deposit as soon as possible.  This will hold a spot for your child next year.  We will have an Open House on Thursday, February 27th and any unfilled spots will be filled on a first come first served basis. Any questions, please call the school at 410-850-4147 or email preschool@LHUMC.org.

Valentine Parties
Both our 3 year old and 4 year old classes will have Valentine Parties on February 13th and 14th during regular class times.  We ask that each child bring signed but not addressed valentines for each child in their class.  Also, please see the bulletin board outside the classroom for the sign-up sheet for their party.

4 year old Parent Teacher Conferences
We will be holding conferences for our 4-year old classes on February 21st and 24th to discuss Kindergarten readiness.  Sign-up sheets will be posted on the bulletin board outside of the classroom the beginning of February.  If you are planning to have a conference, please sign up no later than February 14th so the staff may prepare their conference schedule.  The teachers have a very tight conference schedule, so please come prepared with questions or concerns you may have.  Also keep in mind the conferences are only about 10 minutes in length. 

LHUMC Preschoolers Circus for our 4-year old classes
In March, we will be having circus fun at preschool.  On March 25th at 10:00am we will conclude our circus theme curriculum with a circus production performed by our 4-year old classes.  All are welcome to attend this performance in Fellowship Hall.  Each child will have a part in this production.  We ask that you sign your child up for their favorite circus act.  Please see the bulletin board later in February for the sign-up sheet.  We have some costumes available to borrow on a first come, first served basis.  Please let the teachers know as soon as possible if you are interested in borrowing a costume.

Parents of students in our 4-year old classes
Don’t forget to submit your pictures for the yearbook!


Important Dates
Feb 12 – Hardee’s Fundraiser Night 
Feb 13 & 14 – Valentine Parties
Feb 17 – No School (AACo. Public Schools closed in observance of Presidents’ Day)
Feb 21 & 24 – Parent Teacher Conferences for 4-year olds
Feb 26 – 4-year old Science Center Field Trip. Wear green school shirt.  All attend from                     
                   9:00 to 1:30pm 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Feb 27 – No School (Open House for 2020-2021 School year 10:00 am to 12:00 pm)
